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Dear Parent/Carer  

Welcome to Just-School Wear, Academy School Uniforms. We are a local uniform supplier and proud to provide 
the uniform for The West Bridgford School.   

 

The uniform we supply is a high quality, robust uniform and embroidered in-house with your School logo at 

our Nottingham based factory.  We also provide plain items to complement the range. 

Just School Wear are thrilled to announce the opening of a uniform store in the West Bridgford area, details 

below: 

Just-School Wear 

11 Compton Acres Shopping Centre 

West Bridgford 

Nottingham 

NG2 7RS 

The store will open for all your uniform requirements 3 days per week in the out of season months (details to 

follow) and everyday throughout the busy ‘Back to School’ Summer season, any changes will be regularly 

updated on our website. 
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Ordering online could not be simpler.  

Visit www.just-schoolwear.co.uk 

Click on ‘Senior Schools’ and then click ‘The West Bridgford School’ 

For any queries please click on the information section on the JSW/ASU homepage.       

You can also e-mail us on: info@just-schoolwear.co.uk  

Or call our customer service department: Tel-0115 9652869 

Register online to purchase uniform, debit or credit card payments are accepted.     

For home delivery there is a small charge, or you can use the free ‘click & collect’ service from any of our stores, a 
text will be sent to you from JSW/ASU when your order is ready for collection from the designated store.   

Pop Up Shops in School for New Intake 

Due to the locality of the new uniform shop, the ‘pop up Shop’ will be for new starters only. 

We have an agreement with school to bring a uniform ‘pop up Shop’ into school on a specified date.  This is a 
perfect way for new starters to purchase their uniform, the service we provide is a fully stocked uniform ‘one stop 
Shop’ with qualified uniform advisors on hand to make this a stress-free experience, whereby pupils can:  

TRY, BUY & TAKE AWAY 

The School will notify new starters as to when this will be taking place, we accept cash & credit/debit card 
payments at all pop up events.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

If you are ordering online or in-store please allow plenty of time, especially during the busy back-to-school period 
when delivery takes a little longer up to 7-10 working days.  If you are going on holiday please allow enough time 
so that you can make an exchange or order additional items if necessary.   We look forward to welcoming you to 
our New Store, 24/7 Online Store or Pop up Shop Event and hope that you will visit us many times in the future 
during your child’s school years.    

Many Thanks  

From Your Just- School Wear Team 

Academy School Uniforms 
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